
British Pair Go Championship 2025  
Nottingham - Saturday 14 June 2025 

Please join us for the British Pair Go Championship in Nottingham.  Pair Go is 
played by a male and female partnership, with both partners taking turns to play the 
moves (without conferring). Due to the partnership element of this event, it is a very 
convivial and friendly tournament welcoming partnerships of all grades and grade 
mixes. 

This event decides the British Pair Go Champions for the year and also the top 
‘handicap’ section pair (based on number of wins).    

The event is open to any male and female partnerships.  As the event also helps the 
British Go Association select pairs to represent the UK in the International Amateur 
Pair Go Championship we will require nationality information for those pairs in the 
upper end of the event. The top eight all British pairs in the event gain points towards 
selection for that event.  

This year we are changing the format of the event to run all pairs in one section. The 
top group of eight starting above the bar will in effect play off the for the title.  All 
other pairs will be started in the handicap section and will play full handicap games. 
There may be some fluidity between pairs in the top group and the handicap section 
in the latter two rounds if there are closely graded pairs between the sections.  

Location: 

Lady Bay Church Hall, Pierrepoint Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 5BP 

Timetable 

Registration: 10.00 – 10.30 

Round 1:  10:45 – 12:15 

Round 2:  13:00 – 14:30 

Round 3:  15:00 – 16:30 

Prizes:  16:45 

Prizes:  

Overall championship winners; Handicap section winners; 
other prizes for good performance (all pairs receive something);   
Best dressed pair prize and pair quiz prize 

To enter:  

Please send your entry details to: Alison Bexfield at    alison at bexfield.com 

Entry fees:  £12 for adults, £6.00 for students / youth; £5 extra for BGA non-members 

Please give names and grades of each member of your pair, a contact email and 
confirmation of whether or not both members have British nationality. Please enter 
early to help the organisers but in any event by 12 June so we can plan sufficient 
sets and prizes.  


